St Bernadette's RC Primary School

Edward Avenue, Stenhousemuir FK5 4XR Telephone: 01324 503400

Acting Headteacher: Mrs Marianne Savage

Date: 24th August 2016



Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to let you know that I will be leaving Falkirk Council on 2nd September as I have been offered and have accepted a Service Manager's post in Clackmannanshire Council. It was a very difficult decision to make and it will be really hard leaving St Bernadette's in particular! I have been in school today and will be there again on Wednesday 31st August to say my farewells to staff and children.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents, guardians and friends of St Bernadette's. It has been such a pleasure to work with you. You have supported me professionally from the very beginning, as the school opened, and personally through all of the good times and the difficult ones.

Since opening in 2012 the school has grown in strength and reputation. I am confident that it will continue to flourish in Mrs Savage and Mrs Cully's very capable hands. The staff team in St Bernadette's are outstanding! Their drive and commitment ensures that your children have the best possible learning experiences.

Thank you for placing your children's education in my hands; they are a credit to you and the school. St Bernadette's will always have a special place in my heart; I look forward to hearing about the many achievement yet to come.

We leave something of ourselves behind when we leave a place, we stay there, even though we go away. I am proud to have been the first Headteacher of St Bernadette's Primary School.

Yours sincerely

Cathy Quinn

Director : Robert Naylor Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road, Grangemouth, FK3 9XB

Telephone : 01324 506600 Fax : 01324 506601

Email: director.childrenservices@falkirk.gov.uk